
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
13th June 2024 
 

History Department Visit to Leeds & Manchester – 11/12th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I refer to my letter of 29th March 2024 in relation to a Year 10 History trip to Leeds and Manchester.   I am pleased to 
tell you that we have managed to get some extra places on the trip, and I would like to take this opportunity to offer your 
child a place. 
 
If you wish your child to go on the trip, please make a payment of £150 in ParentPay to ensure a place.  Places will be 
allocated on a first come first serve basis, although our behaviour policy continues to apply. 
 
Please contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Andrew Wilkinson 
Trip leader 
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